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January 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Kindergarten Registration for the 2023-2024 school year is opening on January 3, 2023.  If you are
registering a Kindergartner, please follow the steps outlined below.

1. Call the elementary building where your child will be attending Kindergarten and speak to a
secretary.

2. Go to https://www.swsd.k12.pa.us/resources/district_registration to complete the online
Kindergarten Registration.

3. After you fully complete the online registration process, you will be contacted by the school
for a screening appointment at your child’s elementary building. Your child must accompany you
to the appointment due to required screenings such as vision, hearing, speech and readiness skills
screening.

Appointments at the building level will NOT be scheduled until you fully complete the online registration
process.  Please complete the online registration as soon as possible to ensure you get a screening
appointment at the building.  It is important that you complete all parts of the online registration before
submitting.

School Date of Screenings Time
Manheim              717-229-2930 May 8, 2023 8:00 am to 3:30 pm
West Manheim     717-633-4890 May 9, 2023 8:00 am to 3:30 pm
West Manheim 717-633-4890 May 10, 2023 8:00 am to 3:30 pm
Baresville 717-633-4870 May 11, 2023 8:00 am to 3:30 pm
Park Hills (717) 633-4880 May 12, 2023 8:00 am to 3:30 pm
Park Hills (717) 633-4880 May 15, 2023 8:00 am to 3:30 pm

District Policy 201 establishes eligibility requirements for kindergarten based on the child’s age. The age
requirements for the 2023-2024 school year are defined below. No exceptions will be permitted for the
age requirement.

● Kindergarten - children who turn five (5) on or before September 1, 2023

Questions may be addressed to any elementary school office. We look forward to meeting you and
welcoming your child to the Mustang family.  Please share this information with other families that have
children eligible for kindergarten during the 2023-2024 school year.

Sincerely,

Dr. Brian Cromer
Elementary Supervisor/Principal

Empowering and equipping all students to create their future and change the world.
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